
 

 

Ward 5 Town Hall: Budget 2016 Input  

& City Services Information Night 
 

Tuesday, September 29 
7pm to 9pm 

West Carleton Community Complex 
Roly Armitage Hall, 5670 Carp Rd. 

 
Residents of West Carleton-March are invited to attend my Ward 5 Town Hall meeting. 
Beginning at 7pm, there will be tables set up displaying information on important services 
provided by the City of Ottawa. Residents will have an opportunity to stop by each table to 
dialogue directly with staff. The departments featured will be: 

 Revenue Branch 

 Infrastructure Services 

 Roads Services Branch 

 Ottawa Fire Services 

 Para Transpo 

 Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services 

 Rural Affairs Office 

 Ottawa Police Service 

 Public Health 

 

There will also be some community organizations on hand (Western Ottawa Community 

Resource Centre, Friends of the Huntley Highlands, and more) to provide information on 

the services they provide to the Ward 5 community.  

 

At 8pm, the City’s Deputy City Treasurer and I will do a brief presentation on the City of 

Ottawa Budget for 2016. There will be opportunity for residents to provide constructive 

input to Revenue staff for their consideration as they prepare the 2016 Draft Budget. 

 

Light refreshments will be served. 

 

This is a great opportunity to learn and dialogue. I hope to see you there! 


